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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street  London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200  F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

Freedom of Information request reference number: 6302.3 

Date of response: 14 December 2022 

Request: 

In relation to my Freedom of Information Request (FOI) ref 6302.1 and 6302.2 I believe that an Enforcement 
Notice has recently been issued by London Fire Brigade in relation to the above property. Please could I obtain a 
copy of this notice. 

Wyndham House 24 Bryanston Square London W1H 2DS. 

Response: 

A Fire Safety Audit took place at Wyndham House, W1H 2DS on 20 October 2022.  The audit is still a live 
investigation and is not yet complete.  No notices have been issued that can be shared with you at the present 
time. 

The inspecting officer has three months to complete their audit findings from the date of inspection.  If an 
Enforcement Notice is issued, the LFB will publish details on our website here: https://www.london-
fire.gov.uk/community/public-notices/  

We would also welcome a further Freedom of Information request from you to obtain the outcome of the October 
2022 audit once the record has been completed. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about this 
process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/7264/63021_response.pdf
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/6867/63022_response.pdf
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/community/public-notices/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/community/public-notices/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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